

Our Lady of Grace Junior School

Dollis Hill Lane, London, NW2 6HS Tel: 020 8450 6002



Email: admin@ologjuniors.brent.sch.uk Website: www.ourladyofgracejuniors.co.uk Twitter: @OLOGTWEETS

Head Teacher: Mr. S. McGrath. Deputy Head Teacher: Mrs. L. Jones School Administration Officers: Mrs. E. O' Carroll & Mrs. L. James Proud to be part of All Saints' Trust



The All Saints' Trust is a charitable company limited by guarantee registered in England and Wales (number 9887971) Registered Office: Donnington Road, Kenton, Harrow, Middlesex HA3 ONB

April 2023

Dear Potential Applicant,

Welcome to Our Lady of Grace Catholic Junior School, which has been serving the Catholic community in Dollis Hill for over 50 years.

We believe that the years spent in Primary School are amongst the most important in every child's education. Therefore, at Our Lady of Grace Catholic Junior School, we aim to provide the best possible opportunities and environment for your children to reach their potential in all aspects of school life (spiritual, moral, academic and social). We aim to provide enjoyment and challenge for all learners, across all curriculum areas, and ask the pupils, parents and staff to embrace these challenges and see them as a genuine chance to progress.

We aim to provide a happy, caring, secure and stimulating environment in which all children will feel confident about themselves and the world about them and enable them to grow in faith and understanding. We provide opportunities for parental involvement in the life of the school to encourage a real collaboration and co-operation between the Parish, Governors, teachers, parents and children.

At Our Lady of Grace, we expect high standards of conduct from all members of our school community and place considerable emphasis on treating each other with kindness and respect. We have an experienced, well-qualified, committed and talented teaching staff that allows us to be confident that we can fulfil our promises to our parents.

We are looking for enthusiastic teachers who are interested in working as part of our successful team. We offer a kind and friendly environment where support is given freely and co-operative working is encouraged. Our highly experienced Senior Leadership Team, work in close partnership with all teachers to ensure the best possible outcomes for staff and children. Staff members are supported in, and encouraged to develop professionally to reach their full potential.

Please visit our school website www.ourladyofgracejuniors.co.uk which will give you an insight into the life of our happy and successful school. We look forward to inviting interested candidates to our school for a visit. Completed CES Application Forms can be sent to the school via email admin@ologjuniors.brent.sch.uk by the deadline, 12 noon on Friday 28th April 2023. Please title your email, 'Private and Confidential: for the attention of the Headteacher'

Yours sincerely.

Steve McGrath

Headteacher











